

Review Test Units 7–8

Vocabulary

1 Reorder the words to complete the sentences.

- 1 You use the _____ to click on things on your computer screen. (s o m u e)
- 2 You use _____ to listen to music. (p h e d o n h e s a)
- 3 You talk into a _____. (i r o e m o n c p h)
- 4 You can _____ the Internet to find information. (r u f s)
- 5 You can _____ music from the Internet. (n l o o w a d d)

/5

2 Choose the correct answers.

- 1 An **article / advertisement** tells you about something you can buy.
- 2 You often see a **headline / caption** under a photograph.
- 3 You can do a **survey / headline** to find people's opinions about something.
- 4 You can read about movies on the **business / entertainment** pages of a newspaper.
- 5 You can read about fashion on the **lifestyle / comments** page.

/5

Grammar

3 Write sentences and questions with the correct simple present passive form of the verbs.

- 1 this show / enjoy / by a lot of people

- 2 cars / make / in this factory

- 3 French / not teach / in this school

- 4 Spanish / speak / in Australia / ?

- 5 apples / grow / in this area / ?

/10

4 Complete the second sentence or question using the correct simple past passive form of the verb.

- 1 Charles Dickens wrote *Oliver Twist*.
Oliver Twist _____ by Charles Dickens.
- 2 Someone saw Tom and Henry in town last night.
Tom and Henry _____ in town last night.
- 3 They didn't make that movie in Hollywood.
That movie _____ in Hollywood.
- 4 They didn't grow those vegetables in their yard.
Those vegetables _____ in their yard.
- 5 Did Leonardo da Vinci paint that picture?
_____ that picture _____ by Leonardo da Vinci?

/10

5 Complete the sentences with the correct forms of the verbs in reported speech.

- 1 "Joe's doing his homework," said Clara.
Clara said that Joe _____ his homework.
- 2 "They're going to finish it later," said Steve.
Steve said they _____ it later.
- 3 "I'll help," said Mom.
Mom said that she _____.
- 4 "I haven't eaten raw fish before," said Natalie.
Natalie said that she _____ raw fish before.
- 5 "Zoe can dance really well," said Matt.
Matt said that Zoe _____ really well.

/5

6 Choose the correct answers.

- 1 She **said / told** that she was leaving soon.
- 2 Brad **said / told** me that he hated the movie.
- 3 Melissa **said / told** it was OK.
- 4 They **said / told** us the bus was late.
- 5 She **said / told** Jan that she felt ill.

/5

7 Complete the reported speech sentences with the missing words.

1 “Sara gave me a book for my birthday,” said John.

John said that Sara had given _____ a book for _____ birthday.

2 “I’ll see you later at your house,” Mike said.

Mike said that he would see _____ later at _____ house.

3 “We’ll do it tomorrow,” Carrie said.

Carrie said that _____ would do it the _____ day.

4 “I saw Jamie yesterday,” Mom said.

Mom said _____ had seen Jamie the day _____.

5 “I’m going to see Sam next week,” Maria said.

Maria said that _____ was going to see Sam the _____ week.

/10

Reading

Read the text and then do the exercises.

Dark Planet

Imagine a world of strange cities, flying monsters and talking trees. Welcome to the world of the horrible King Mortdagger. If you want to meet him, you must first kill the monsters and find the secret road to his palace in the City in the Sky.



The game *Dark Planet* is designed by Chris Neville, who also made *Street Gang 2*.

Only \$29.99. It will be on the Internet and in stores from April 4th. Click here to see photographs from the game. Turn on your speakers when you play *Dark Planet* – some of the sounds are great!

SUPERSKIER

How can you stay fit and practice your skiing skills in the summer? Why not try the amazing new *Superskier*! With *Superskier* you can ski all year round.

The *Superskier* exercise machine was invented by Olympic skier Bruce Waterman. It also has an MP3 player, so you can listen to music while you’re getting fit.

The *Superskier* is made from a special plastic and it’s very strong. It’s 100% healthy and 100% high technology.

So what are you waiting for?



Call us now and buy yours today!

Easy Reader

You live in a small village in the mountains. It’s 200 miles to the nearest library and 50 miles to the nearest town. How are you going to get your favorite magazines? With the *Easy Reader*, of course!



The *Easy Reader* has an eight-inch screen to read books and magazines. Visit our online store and download over 100,000 books and magazines in seconds!

In a survey of 200 teenagers, everyone said that *Easy Reader* was better than a real book. And that’s not all! You can keep 2000 novels and 300 colour magazines on the hard disk. So leave all your heavy books at home and take the *Easy Reader* everywhere you go!

Costs \$199 from our website.

8 Answer the questions. Write Dark Planet, Superskier or Easy Reader.

What ...

- was invented by a sports person? _____
- has a screen? _____
- will be in the stores on April 4th? _____
- is made of a special material? _____
- has amazing sounds? _____
- has a hard disk? _____

/6

Review Tests 7–8

9 Answer the questions.

- 1 What is unusual about the trees in the game *Dark Planet*?

- 2 Who designed the game *Dark Planet*?

- 3 When can skiers use the *Superskier*?

- 4 What can you also do when you are using the *Superskier*?

- 5 How do you get your favorite books and magazines for the *Easy Reader*?

- 6 How many teenagers were interviewed for the *Easy Reader* survey?

- 7 How can you save books on the *Easy Reader*?

/14

Writing

10 Think about advertisements that you know. Answer the questions.

- 1 Do you like watching adverts on TV?
(Why / Why not?)

- 2 What's the best / worst advert on TV?

- 3 What happens in the advert?

- 4 Why do you like / hate it?

11 Write a paragraph on the best and worst advert on TV. Use your answers to exercise 10.

/15

Listening

12 Listen to the interview about technology with Doug Spencer. Check (✓) the technologies that are mentioned.

- | | |
|------------------------|-------|
| laptop computers | _____ |
| TVs | _____ |
| digital cameras | _____ |
| portable music players | _____ |
| cell phones | _____ |
| portable game players | _____ |

/3

13 Listen to the conversation again. Choose the correct answers.

- 1 Doug ...
 - a has invented a new technology.
 - b has some examples of technology in his pocket.
 - c has written a book about technology.
 - d wants to become an author.
- 2 The first portable computers ...
 - a weren't available in the 1970s.
 - b weren't sold in stores.
 - c weren't very big and heavy.
 - d couldn't store much information.
- 3 In the 1970s, most people thought ...
 - a that laptop computers and cell phones would become very popular.
 - b that business people wouldn't want to use laptop computers or cell phones.

- c that only business people and members of the army would use laptop computers and cell phones.
 - d that cell phones would become popular, but not laptop computers.
- 4 The first portable music player ...
- a was designed by the chairman of Sony.
 - b was made in 1978.
 - c was used without headphones.
 - d was made in Japan.
- 5 Doug thinks that in the future ...
- a we will carry more pieces of technology.
 - b we will carry only one piece of technology.
 - c technology will become less popular.
 - d all the technology we carry won't fit in our pockets.
- 6 Doug thinks that now ...
- a technology has become necessary to our everyday lives.
 - b we could all live without technology.
 - c we mainly use technology for entertainment and fun.
 - d technology is our only form of communication.

/12

Total /100